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WELCOME BACK MRS BROOKS 
 

We are very excited that Mrs Brooks will be returning 

to work on Monday 22nd May! Mrs Brooks will not be 

having a class back full time until September but will be 

doing bits here and there over the remainder of 

summer term.  

 

 

 

Congratulations to #HouseMalala on 

winning AGAIN last week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

HUGE congratulations to our Year 6s for their hard 

work and determination this week when taking their 

SATs. They were well-prepared, calm and 

determined and we all felt incredibly proud of them 

for this. They were absolutely the best they could 

be! They can now look forward to their residential, 

their end of year performance, leavers’ assembly and 

exciting transition days at High School. Enjoy your 

well-deserved weekend Year 6!   

 

 

 

 

 

SPONSORED DAILY DAILY MILE 
 

Thanks to all of those who have started to raise 

sponsorship for the PTA Daily Daily Mile Day! Lots 

of the children are very excited about this event and 

every penny raised goes straight back into providing 

experiences and opportunities for your children. If 

you require an additional or replacement form, 

please pop to the office.  

 

 

 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY BOOKS 

The class books we created with the children’s World 

Book Day work are now published and available to 

order for FREE (there is a postage charge). If you 

would like your child’s class book, please scan below:  

 

  

  

 

 

 

  

 

MAY 

Thur 18th – 3:15PM Y2 TATTENHALL PARENTS MEETING 

Tue 23rd – 3:15pm Y6 Min-y-Don Parent’s meeting  

Fri 26th – Daily Mile Day! PTA-run sponsorship event 

                Reception & Y6 hearing / vision / weight check  

                with the NHS Nurses in school  

                Break up for half term  

 JUNE 

Mon 5th – INSET DAY – school closed to pupils  

Tue 6th – Pupils return to school 

Tue 27th – Year 2 trip to Liverpool 

Wed 28th – Year 1 trip to Liverpool 

Wed 28th & Thur 29th – Y1 – Y5 Parent’s Evenings  

                                    and whole school art gallery  

Thur 29th – Butterfly Farm Trip all day  

Fri 30th – PM Sports Day  

JULY 

Wed 5th – Thu 6th – Year 2 to Tattenhall 

Fri 7th – 2pm & 5:30pm – Year 6 Production  

Mon 10th – Fri 14th - Year 6 to Min-y-Don  

Wed 12th – PTA Summer Disco (Rec & KS1 then Y3 – Y5)  

Tues 18th – Caterpillars last morning (due to home visits)  

Wed 19th – Butterflies last day (due to home visits)  

Fri 21st – 2pm: Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly                                

                Finish for Summer!  

Y2 TATTENHALL PARENTS MEETING 
 

On Thursday 18th May at 3:15pm, we will be holding 

our Parent’s Meeting in preparation for the 

Tattenhall Residential coming up. Please attend this 

meeting if your child is attending so you are up to 

speed. This will be held in 2M’s classroom.  

 

 



 

WIN A £5 AMAZON GIFT 

VOUCHER!! 


